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McGraw-Hill Training 

We are continuing to work with McGraw Hill to provide additional training to both our 

elementary staff in Reading Wonders and our secondary staff implementing StudySync. We will 

have a trainer for each group in the district on April 17th to provide additional support around 

these curriculums.  


